
Littleton Road/Kismet Parkway
Realignment Project

For additional information and to sign up for project updates, please visit us at  
www.LittletonRoadWidening.com or scan the QR code on the left. 
For more information about the current construction project, please contact  
Jennifer Dorning, Project Public Information Officer 
Email:  Jennifer.Dorning@AtkinsGlobal.com  |  Cell:  239-338-7723
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From NE 24th Avenue to Corbett Road

Beginning the week of July 9, the contractor for the Littleton Road-Kismet Parkway Realignment Project 
will begin paving the newly constructed roadway from NE 24th Avenue/Kismet Parkway to Corbett Road.  
This includes paving the new roundabout.  Once paving is completed, crews will be installing signs and 
temporary signals.

Motorists should expect the roundabout to partially open in mid-July.  During this phase, the roundabout 
will first open with limited movement.  Temporary signals will be installed at the roundabout entrances on 
eastbound Littleton Road, westbound Littleton Road, and northbound Corbett Road to control when vehicles 
enter the roundabout.  The traffic lights will allow one movement at a time. To travel westbound Littleton 
Road to southbound Corbett Road, motorists will continue west on Littleton Road through the roundabout 
and make a U-turn to return to Corbett Road.  This will only be necessary during this phase of work.  By 
restricting the number of vehicles in the roundabout, the contractor is able to work next to traffic to complete 
the roundabout construction, while keeping the road open to vehicles.  The work area will shift as construction 
progresses.  


